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Dear Petitioner, 

 

Thank you for your letter to President Ursula von der Leyen, on behalf of whom I am 

replying and in which you express your concerns about the situation concerning the draft 

organic law on amnesty for the normalisation of the institutional, political and social 

situation in Catalonia tabled in the Spanish Parliament (Congress) on 13 November 2023. 

 

The Commission is closely following the national legislative process, and is in contact 

with the Spanish authorities. The Commission will carry out an assessment of the law as 

adopted to determine its compliance with EU law.  

 

Please rest assured that the Commission remains committed to taking the necessary 

measures to ensure compliance with EU law and upholding the rule of law in all Member 

States, and will continue to work with the Spanish authorities to promote the rule of law. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    (e-signed) 

Florian GEYER 

  Head of Unit 

Electronically signed on 01/03/2024 15:48 (UTC+01) in accordance with Article 11 of Commission Decision (EU) 2021/2121
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